
Cross Country Championship Report 2015 

My report is mainly the same as the one I gave at the Executive Meeting in January, but without the 

frivolity! It was another successful Championship, with record entries and despite the extremely 

muddy conditions, good finishing numbers. We were able to make an excess over expenditure which 

will be put to good use in later competitions. Our sponsors Saucony were very helpful in providing 

branded tape and Start and Finish banners for us to use. Our usual T shirt man, Colin came down 

from Birmingham to support us again with his stock of clothing, and many excited athletes were 

seen in day-glo pink orange and green T shirts. 

My thanks went as always to the hosting club and to Jon Osman, Malcolm Price and Colin Goater for 

setting out the course. Richard and Dave Yetton produced the results in the relative dry and mud-

free environment and both Chris Weeks and Mary Axtell were on hand to help me with the 

presentations. 

I spoke in my Retiring President’s speech about our success as a County, and our Championships are 

one example of that success. How we evolve and move on is hard to envisage, but I am sure we will. 

The date for the Championships next year is January 9
th

. 

Pam Rogers- Championship Secretary 


